






Annex B: Bill of Quantity (BoQ) and Financial Offer Form 

S/N ITEM DESCRIPTION Location QTY Unit Price in 
US$ 

Total Price in US$ 

A 
  
  

CABLE MANAGEMENT   

1 2 COMPARTMENT TRUNKINGS WITH ALL 
ACCESSORIES (Marshall-Tufflex or 
equivalent brand) 

  TBD   

2 PVC Conduits with related accessories    TBD   

SUB-TOTAL IN US$  

B 
 
 
 
 
 
 
  

LAN CABLING   

GROUND FLOOR 

1 Double Data Sockets with related 
accessories  

Office 
Block 

21   

2 Double Data Sockets with related 
accessories 

Store 1   

3 Double Data Sockets with related 
accessories 

Security 
Office 

5   

4 Double Data Sockets with related 
accessories 

Guest 
House 

11   

5 Single Data Sockets with related 
accessories 

Office 
Block 

4   

6 Single Data Sockets with related 
accessories 

Store 1   

7 Single Data Sockets with related 
accessories 

Security 
Office 

1   

8 Single Data Sockets with related 
accessories 

Guest 
House 

5   

FIRST FLOOR 

9 Double Data Sockets with related 
accessories  

Office 
Block 

20   

10 Double Data Sockets with related 
accessories 

Meeting 
Hall 

7   

11 Double Data Sockets with related 
accessories 

Guest 
House 

14   

12 Single Data Sockets with related 
accessories 

Office 
Block 

3   

13 Single Data Sockets with related 
accessories 

Meeting 
Hall 

1   

14 Single Data Sockets with related 
accessories 

Guest 
House 

2   

SECOND FLOOR 

15 Double Data Sockets with related 
accessories  

Gym 6   



16 Double Data Sockets with related 
accessories 

Library 2   

17 Double Data Sockets with related 
accessories 

Lobby 2   

18 Double Data Sockets with related 
accessories 

Roof 5   

19 Single Data Sockets with related 
accessories 

Gym 1   

20 Single Data Sockets with related 
accessories 

Lobby 1   

21 Single Data Sockets with related 
accessories 

Roof 1   

22 Cat 6 3-meter Patch Cords (Krone brand 
or equivalent) 

  100   

23 Cat 6 1-meter Patch Cords (Krone brand 
or equivalent) 

  150   

24 Cat 6 STP Cable (Krone brand or 
equivalent) 

  TBD   

25 Cat 6 SSTP Cable (Krone brand or 
equivalent) 

  TBD   

26 24 Port Cat 6 Patch Panel (Krone brand 
or equivalent) 

  10   

27 Brush Panel/Cable Manager (Krone 
brand or equivalent) 

  10   

SUB-TOTAL IN US$  

C 
  

LAN ADMINISTRATION   

1 42U Rack with all accessories Server 
room 

2   

2 24U Rack with all accessories Guest 
House 

1   

D 
  
  
  
  
  

LAN POWER   

GROUND FLOOR 

1 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Office 
Block 

21   

2 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Store  1   

3 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Security 
Office 

5   

4 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Clean Power  

Guest 
House  

11   

5 13A Standard Single Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Office 
Block 

4   

6 13A Standard Single Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Store  1   



7 13A Standard Single Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Security 
Office 

1   

8 13A Standard Single Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Guest 
House  

5   

9 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Raw Power  

Office 
Block 

7   

10 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Raw Power  

Store  1   

11 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Raw Power  

Security 
Office 

2   

FIRST FLOOR 

12 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Office 
Block 

20   

13 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Meeting 
Hall 

7   

14 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Guest 
House  

14   

15 13A Standard Single Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Office 
Block 

3   

16 13A Standard Single Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Meeting 
Hall 

1   

17 13A Standard Single Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Guest 
House  

2   

18 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Raw Power  

Office 
Block 

6   

19 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Raw Power  

Meeting 
Hall 

2   

SECOND FLOOR 

20 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Gym 4   

21 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Library 2   

22 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Lobby 2   

23 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Roof 5   

24 13A Standard Single Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Gym 1   

25 13A Standard Single Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Lobby 1   

26 13A Standard Single Power Sockets for 
Clean Power 

Roof 1   

27 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Raw Power  

Gym 7   

28 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Raw Power  

Library 2   



 

I hear by confirm that all the items quoted in this offer confirms to the above-mentioned specification. 

DATE:     ___________________________________ 

NAME:      ___________________________________ 

SIGNATURE and STAMP:   ___________________________________ 

29 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Raw Power  

Lobby 2   

30 13A Standard Double Power Sockets for 
Raw Power  

Roof 5   

31 32Amp Single phase Circuit Breakers Server 
room 

5   

32 12-way 3 Phase Power Distribution Board 
with single phase Circuit Breakers 

 TBD   

33 2.5mm Single Core Power Cable (Red, 
Green & Black) 

 TBD   

34 Power Cabling Accessories (Cable Lugs 
e.t.c) 

 TBD   

35 Flexible Power Cable   TBD   

SUB-TOTAL IN US$  

E 
  
  
  

EARTHING MATERIALS    

1 Earth Bar   TBD   

2 Earth Cable   TBD   

3 Cable Lugs   TBD   

4 Earthing Accessory materials  TBD   

SUB-TOTAL IN US$  

F 
  
  
  
  
  
  

INSTALLATION CONSUMABLES AND ACCESSORIES   

1 RJ45 Connectors    TBD   

2 Wall Plugs   TBD   

3 Screws   TBD   

4 Cable Ties   TBD   

5 Masking and Insulation tape   TBD   

6 Labelling Cartridge   TBD   

SUB-TOTAL IN US$  

G 
  
  

LABOUR    

1 Civil works   TBD   

2 Labour for Cable Pulling, Termination, 
Testing, labelling, and Commissioning 

  TBD   

SUB-TOTAL IN US$  

GRAND TOTAL IN US$  



Annex C: Technical Evaluation Criteria 

Mandatory Evaluation Criteria 

Valid Registration 

Documents / Certificate 

issued by competent authority  

PASS/FAIL 

The company registration 

date of a minimum three years 

before the tender deadline 

PASS/FAIL 

Bidder confirms the acceptance of the following Annexes in writing and will be required to strictly adhere to, for the purpose the 

proposed contract.   

Annex F: General 

Conditions of Contracts for 

the provision of and Services 

-2018 

PASS/FAIL 

Annex G: Supplier's Code of 

conduct 
PASS/FAIL 

Criteria Evaluation criteria 
Marks 

distribution 

The Bidder's qualifications & 

Capacity 

Company’s organizational structure for Escalations (0-20) marks 10 marks. 

1- Technical e.g., Technical Helpdesk, Technicians, Engineers 
10 marks 

2- Commercial e.g., Account Manager, Dep Account Manager 

Technicians Availability   

Provide CVs of trained/Certified Technicians. (0- 10) marks 
10 marks 

Company’s experience in provision of LAN & Power Cabling Services (0-10) 

marks 
10 marks 

Proposal Work Plan and 

Approach 

Understanding of, and responsiveness to, UNHCR requirements. (0-10 marks) 10 marks 

- Clear service provision approach (0-10 marks) 

 

- Understanding of scope, objectives and completeness of response (0-10 

marks) 

10 marks 

10 marks 

Site Visit done and Signed Site visit certification from authorised UNHCR 

Personnel (10 Marks) 
10 marks 

Company’s experiences 

Company has experience of the provision of implementing, commissioning 

and maintenance of LAN and Power Cabling projects within the UN agency 

or INGO  

- Provided proof of Signed contracts or Purchase Orders POs or Certificate 

of Project completion (0-15 marks). 

- Provided reference letters from the clients (0-5 marks) 

 

 

 

 

15 marks 

5 marks 


